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July 2023 Utility Report 

 During the month of July the Town of Outlook Water plant produced 
a total of 11'426'400 Imperial Gallons of water(11'452'800 Imp. G. previous 
month). The high/Low chlorine Total range was  1.47-2.10mg/L, and the 
chlorine free range was 1.28-1.87mg/L. The turbidity range off the filters 
was  0.061-0.131NTU. The truck fill sold a total of 696.2 Cubic meters of 
water (1601.2 Cu.M previous month). 

 We experienced issues with our CL17 chlorine analyzer at the WTP 
and it was out of commission, but the instrument has had the entire tubing 
harness replaced and system recalibrated. The unit has been operating as 
normal since. 
 On July 31st we had our clear well run dry again, causing the 
distribution system to lose pressure for about 5 minutes, this is a known 
and ongoing issue, and we followed our EPO's recommendations following 
re-pressurization. We continue to do preventative maintenance on these 
problem valves and monitor, and they are included in WTP upgrades 
coming in the near future. 
 The rate at the truck fill increased in early July. 
 River levels have still been maintaining sufficient levels so far this 
season. 


